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To: Executive B

MTP Roadway Prioritization
Tim Shortley - CAMPO Staff

The MPO has contracted with High Street Consulting Group to develop a new comprehensive, flexible, and data
intensive project prioritization program to be applied to transportation improvement projects within the Capital Area
MPO region. The purpose of the study is to identify and develop a robust and systematic approach for prioritizing
proposed roadway improvements for the Metropolitan Transportation Plan beyond traditional measures of
effectiveness. The analysis will investigate existing data inventories and prioritization algorithms and develop new
methodologies that incorporate broader measures of project impact in support of the region's Metropolitan
Transportation Plan.
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